
Why are we starting this project?

• The purpose of this project is to set up the first iteration of a website for 

the GIDWG project, and to have the GIDWG members being able to log 

in and add content to the website themselves. 

• The background and need of this user story is that the team members 

of the GIDWG project need a public website on which they can share 

information regarding updates, meetings, calendar events, 

presentations and other documents. The GIDWG project is an external 

project and thus shall not be branded with UMC brand information etc.


